
Enquiries to: Paul Jackson 
:  (03) 6238 2861.
: jacksonp@hobartcity.com.au

Our Ref: 17/286-0163 
PJ 
(document3) 

Your Ref: 

6 May 2022 

Mr Robert Hogan 
Address deleted 

Via Email: harveyr35@aol.com 

Dear Mr Hogan 

RIGHT TO INFORMATION ACT 2009 
APPLICATION FOR ASSESSED DISCLOSURE 

I refer to your application for assessed disclosure pursuant to s13 of the Right to 
Information Act 2009 (“the Act”) dated 14 April 2022 which sought the following 
information: 

A copy of the “City Marketing” report, produced for the Hobart City Council in 2021 or 
2022; and 

A copy of all surveys/reports undertaken or commissioned by the Hobart City 
Council, between 1 January 2015 and today, on the view or residents, business 
operators and ratepayers in Hobart city regarding the proposed move. 

I am a delegated officer under the Act and able to determine your application.  I can 
advise, however that the Council is not in possession of any information responsive 
to your application and as such have no material to provide you. 

Yours sincerely 

(Paul Jackson) 
MANAGER LEGAL AND GOVERNANCE 
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